
	
Monday,	June	5,	2017	at	2:54	PM	

___________________________________________________________________________	
From:	ICANN	Global	Support	<noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>	
Date:	Monday,	June	5,	2017	at	2:54	PM	
Subject:	ICANN	Organization	Contact	Update	Project 
  
	
	

	
	

 
Dear Registry Operator, 
  
The ICANN organization maintains a database of contact 
records for registry operators. To ensure we have the most 
current information for your organization, we kindly request your 
assistance to validate the contact information currently on file. 
  
There is no immediate action required from you, but in the 
coming weeks, you will receive an email from the Global Support 
Center requesting that you access a case in the GDD portal. 
The case will have an attachment listing the current information 
for the contacts on record and will request that you validate the 
information in the attachment. Further instructions will be 
included in the case. 
  
We will be executing this effort in phases beginning 7 June 2017 
through 25 September 2017. Due to this phased approach, you 
may not hear from ICANN on this matter for several weeks.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this outreach project, please 
either open a case via the GDD portal or 
emailglobalsupport@icann.org. 
  
Your assistance with this effort is greatly appreciated. 
  
Best regards, 
  



Michaela Quinzy 
Senior Director, Global Support 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 

 

	


